
City of Waukesha

Legislation Text

City Hall,
201 Delafield Street

Waukesha, WI 53188

This referral was made by Ald. Reiland by request of Bethesda Elementary School.  School drop off and pick up times
have changed and changes to the “No Parking” designations have been requested.  In this particular location, the
request is to change the wording indicate that it is a drop off area only.  Public Works supports these changes and
recommends approval.
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